
Calling all GPs, Practice Managers 
and Practice Nurses

The University of Melbourne, Royal Australian College of General Practitioners 
(RACGP), Australian Association of Practice Management (AAPM), Australian Primary 

Health Care Nurses Association (APNA) and the VCS Foundation have undertaken a 
project for the Commonwealth Department of Health to understand how the primary 

healthcare workforce engages with the national cancer screening programs (bowel, 
breast and cervical). Findings from this study have led to the development of 

communication materials to assist in boosting participation, 
education and engagement.

Interested in participating or want to know more? 

Contact Kristi Milley, National Manager at the University of Melbourne: kristi.milley@unimelb.edu.au or 0411 873 253

We recognise the importance of the whole clinic in improving 
cancer screening and would like to invite you to participate in a 

focus group discussion (via Zoom) to review and provide feedback 
on the developed communication materials. The focus group 
discussions will occur in early December, with all participants 

receiving a $50 gift card for their time.


